Annual General Meeting 2022

The Annual General Meeting of the Association was held at the TBA clubrooms on 19th March, 2022, attended by 48 members.

The retiring President, Julie Rhodes presented her annual President's report and Treasurer Ian Bailey's report and audited financial reports were also tabled. Copies of these documents are available through the preceding links.

Nominations for the various office bearers and committee positions were presented, and since the number of nominations did not exceed the minimum set out in the constitution, no election was necessary and these nominations were ratified by the meeting in the following positions:

President:	Graeme Poulton
Vice President:	Margaret Gibbs
Treasurer:	Ian Bailey
Secretary:	Katherine Marsden
Master Points Secretary:	Malcolm Sherlock
Committee Members:	Doug Bridge
	Sue Falkingham
	Hugh Grosvenor
	Pam Murphy
	Ian Ritchard
	Julie Rhodes (ex officio former President)

The outgoing committee recommended the awarding of Life Membership to Valerie Palk for her outstanding contribution to the TBA in a variety of roles over a very long period. This recommendation was unanimously approved.

The new committee will hold its' first meeting on April 12.